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HB 2025 will have a negative impact on me and my family. Taxes in Oregon are 

already very high. I sometimes struggle, along with several coworkers to make ends 

meet. Please consider the untold amount of people this will affect negatively that are 

already considering moving to a state with a lower tax burden. Thank you.  


